
MR. KERMIT GEARY 
1266 RIVERVIEW DR. 
WALNUTPORT 
PENNSYLVANIA 18088 

DEAR KERMIT: 

THIS IS TO ACKNOWLEDGE YOUR TAPE OF RECEPTION OF 
WJDQ-AM ON TUESDAY,NOVEMBER 9,1982 DURING SIGN OFF. 
WJDQ-AM SIGNED OFF THE AIR FOR THE LAST TIME ON JANUARY 
15,1984. THE FREQUENCY IS NOW ASSIGNED TO BUTLER ALABAMA. 
WE WILL BE RETURNING TO THE AIR ON 1240 kc AT 1,000 WATTS 
SOMETIME IN OCTOBER 1984. MAYBE WE CAN HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN! 

SINCE EL 

TOM KELLE 
PROGRAM DIRECTOR 
WJDQ 
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